
From: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/28/2017 2:50:02 PM
Subject: FW: Public 4K

Attachments: 2016-9-1 4K memo.docx

 
 

From: Catherine Oates 
 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 1:20 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Cc: Debbie Parker
 
Subject: FW: Public 4K
 
Good Afternoon Senator Bryant,
 
I have spoken to Ken about what I compiled on the 4k question. I am attaching my longer memo, but the short 
version is: It is not one hundred percent clear whether or not a tuition-based 4k is within the law, but the weight of 
the sources tends towards it being impermissible. Please let me know if you have any follow up questions, or if you 
would like to have something drafted to address this.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine Oates-Robinson
Administrative Assistant
South Carolina Senate General Committee
Senator Kevin L. Bryant, Chairman
CatherineOates@scsenate.gov 
803-212-6320 (phone)
 

From: Ken Moffitt 
 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 12:57 PM
 
To: Catherine Oates <CatherineOates@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Public 4K
 
Come discuss when you get a moment.
 

From: Catherine Oates 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 4:35 PM
 
To: Ken Moffitt <KenMoffitt@scsenate.gov>
 
Cc: Debbie Parker <DebbieParker@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Public 4K
 
Good Afternoon Ken, I have pulled together an informal memo regarding Senator Bryant’s request below, that I am 
attaching. There is not much on the use of a public building in this sort of situation. School facility use seems to be at 
the district’s discretion. Given the lack of information under that question and some discussion, the question had 
been reframed as: Can a school district simultaneously offer a free 4K program and offer a tuition based 4K 
program? This is the question that my memo focuses on.
 
If you could please review and see if you have any additional thoughts or corrections that would be great.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine Oates-Robinson
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Administrative Assistant
South Carolina Senate General Committee
Senator Kevin L. Bryant, Chairman
CatherineOates@scsenate.gov 
803-212-6320 (phone)
 

From: Kevin L. Bryant 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 12:02 PM
 
To: Catherine Oates <CatherineOates@scsenate.gov>
 
Cc: Debbie Parker <DebbieParker@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: Public 4K
 
Please read this item on 4k in Lex 5. Can they charge for 4K in a public building?
 
 
http://www.lexrich5.org/m/content.cfm?subpage=82233
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